
New laws have made it easier for tenants to have pets!

Renters and our pets deserve safe, stable homes.
There is now a formal process to ask the landlord for permission to keep 

a pet – and they cannot refuse your request unless they have a valid reason. 
See more at tenants.org.au/factsheet-pets


